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It is with great pleasure that I introduce the first edition of  
“The Bruhn Navigator.” This publication is more than just a  
newsletter; it’s a renewed commitment to one of our company’s 
most valuable assets – you, our drivers.

Many of you will remember our previous newsletter,  
“Driver Newsflash,” which was a trusted source of information  
on company updates, safety features, and important industry  
news. We understand how much you valued this connection,  
and after hearing your feedback, we’ve brought it back with a  
fresh look and a broader focus. “The Bruhn Navigator” will be  
your go-to source for everything happening in our company,  
on the road, and in the industry.

We recognize the incredible work you do day in and day out, and 
we are committed to giving you the tools, information, and support 
needed to succeed in your role. Our goal is to create a platform 
where you feel informed, connected, and valued, and where we 

can continue to promote a culture of safety, efficiency, and open 
communication.

As we embark on this new journey together, I encourage each of 
you to engage with this publication. Share your thoughts, raise any 
concerns, and suggest topics you feel would benefit your colleagues. 
“The Bruhn Navigator” is not just a company newsletter – it’s a  
conversation between all of us.

Thank you for your dedication and hard work. We look forward to 
making this a valuable and enriching experience for everyone.

Safe travels
Gert Laurijssens
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Corona long forgotten  
but driver appreciation is not!
It already seems quite a lifetime ago that many of us  
were forced to adapt to strict regulations about hygiene, 
testing and forbidden contact at factories and much more. One 
of the few positives of this time that resonates in our memories 
was the high amount of praise and appreciation publicly made 
to you our valuable drivers. We wish to reaffirm our apprecia-
tion to your daily dedication on the job. 

You are and will remain one of the main representatives of not 
only your company but that of Bruhn Spedition to our valuable 
customers! Keep up the good work and keep the wheels rolling!

Don’t forget to follow us on:

Investments & Fleet Expansion
	→ Bruhn Spedition has invested in 14 additional curtain- 

sided trailers and 30 frigo-trailers which were delivered  
in October, 2024.

	→ Bruhn Spedition has invested in 80 new 40FT pressurized  
containers, which will be delivered during the course of 2025.  
First 10 units already arrived.
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DEAR DRIVERS,



Key features

Transport Checklists
Access important checklists  
directly on your phone.

Quick Reporting
Share arrival times, temperatures,  
and documents in real-timet.

Damage Module
Easily take and send pictures of any damage to 
equipment, speeding up our response time.

Reference Overview
We’ve added a feature based on your  
feedback that keeps all transport  
references organized, reducing confusion.

Empowerment 
Your license to stop activity 
At Bruhn Spedition, we believe that nothing is so urgent that  
it has to be executed unsafely. That’s why we fully support  
the concept of the License to Stop Activity. This principle 
empowers you – our drivers – to stop any task if you believe  
it’s unsafe. Whether it’s a concern about the condition of the  
road, your equipment, or your own well-being, you have the right  
to halt the activity and ensure safety is the priority. By making 
safety a non-negotiable part of our operations, we’re protecting  
not only you but also the goods you’re transporting and everyone 
else on the road. If something doesn’t feel right, stop and speak up – 
your safety is always the most important thing.

Did you know?
We only use full manhole gaskets made of SWR material in all 
our foodstuff tanks.  

Food & Feed Safety
At Bruhn Spedition, we know how important it is to  
keep food and feed products safe during transport.  
That’s why we’re proud to announce that we’ve recently 
earned FSSC 22000 certification, which means  
we’re fully committed to following the highest safety  
standards in handling food and feed products.

Here is what you can do to help  
keep things safe:

	→ Ensure your truck and containers are thoroughly  
clean before and after loading. A clean environment 
helps prevent contamination.

	→ Stick to the clear safety procedures for food and  
feed transport. This ensures that products stay in  
top condition throughout the journey.

	→ Regularly inspect your truck and the load to make  
sure everything is secure and in good shape before  
you drive (temperature settings, sealings, etc.)  
to prevent incidents such as the one in the photo.

OCS (Operation Clean Sweep)
At Bruhn Spedition, we are dedicated to safety and sustainability, 
which is why we proudly support Operation Clean Sweep (OCS).  
This global initiative aims to prevent the loss of plastic pellets into 
the environment, reducing pollution and protecting wildlife. 

How can you contribute?  
By following these three simple steps:

01.	 Thorough inspection of the unit planned for loading.

02.	 Correct closing and sealing of the unit after loading.

03.	 Proper clean-up after every delivery to ensure  
no pellets are left behind.

Introducing the  
Bruhn Spedition Driver App:  
Connecting You to the Road
To improve communication and make your job easier,  
we’ve launched the Bruhn Spedition Driver App.  
After months of testing with drivers across Europe,  
we’re excited to roll it out to all of you! The app is free to  
download from both Google and Apple App stores. Once  
installed, simply register with your transport order  
number and access key, and you’re ready to go.

We believe the Bruhn Spedition Driver App will save you time 
and make your daily tasks smoother. We look forward to your 
cooperation in making it a helpful tool for everyone.

If you notice during cleaning that the gasket is worn or damaged 
– it should be replaced immediately! 


